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To: Board of School Trustees 

From: Jerry D Hawkins 

Date: May 17, 2017 

Re: Lisa Sabo Legacy Fund 

 

 

 

A corporation fund was recently created called the “Lisa Legacy Fund.”  This is 

in honor of Lisa Sabo, the Prairie View Cafeteria Manager who passed away 

from cancer in February.  Prior to her death, Lisa gave her husband $1000 that 

she wanted deposited in a fund to help students with lunch money.  She also 

asked that all of her memorial donations be donated to this fund.  

 

Right before spring break, the Prairie View school counselor organized a penny 

drive to get collections to have Lisa’s name added to a memorial bench on the 

playground.  Students collected over $1300!  Since we needed only $170 to pay 

for the memorial bench, the rest of the money is being presented to the Lisa 

Legacy Fund. 
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